
 

COLOMBO INTERNATIONAL 
LOGISTICS CONFERENCE 2019 

FIRST EVER LOGISTICS CONFERENCE, 1ST & 2ND 
AUGUST 2019 

We are pleased to inform that the first ever “Colombo International Logistics 

Conference” will take place at Hotel Galadari, Colombo from 1 – 2 August 

2019 with the aim of showcasing Sri Lanka’s potential in catering to the needs 

of the maritime logistics industry.  The logistic conference will be combined 

with port visits, free zone visits and optional tours for the participants. 

 

The Port of Colombo, the fastest growing among the major international ports 

and the 11th best connected port in the World, is a well – known mega     

trans-shipment location in South Asia. Situated in the middle of the Indian 

Ocean and connecting multiple continents with billions of people, it is one of 

the best locations in the world for distribution and storage of both bulk and 

containerized cargo.  

 

The forthcoming Conference will be an excellent opportunity for the 

international maritime community to explore lucrative business opportunities 

Sri Lanka offers to the World. Please visit www.cimc.lk for further details. 

 

The event organizers wish to invite the interested Australian companies, Trade 

and Business Associations/Chambers/Business Councils to participate at the 

above important event. 

 

For further information, please contact Mr. Dharmapala Weerakkody , 

Minister  of the Sri Lanka High Commission in Canberra (Tel: 02 61983756,                                 

Mobile 0427114444, E-mail: admin@slhcaust.org). 

 
 

 

High Commission of Sri Lanka 

Canberra  

05 July 2019 
 

http://www.cimc.lk/
mailto:admin@slhcaust.org
http:///

